National Child Welfare Resource Center for Organizational Improvement (NRCOI)

Responses to a request for information on safety plans used in training
June, 2009

Mark Carson, Programs Field Representative in OK, writes: We in Oklahoma were wondering if any states might have some good examples of safety plans utilized in training.  Any would be great, but we would specifically like to see examples done with families during the initial stages (attempting to prevent removal), at reunification, with placement providers, etc.  Also any materials to help differentiate safety plans with service plans.  Thanks in advance!

 

From: Esmeralda Cortijo, ecortijo@adfan.gobierno.prThis e-mail address is being protected from spam bots, you need JavaScript enabled to view it [image: image1.png]



We [ADFAN] use the Safety Model developed by Action for Child Protection, Inc. If there is anything else you need please let us know.

From: Helene Etienne, (ACS), Helene.Etienne@dfa.state.ny.us
Attached are some materials on the Child Safety Conferences. These meetings are team-decision making conferences, which are held in the Division of Child Protection when the Child Protective worker has made a preliminary assessment that either removal from the family or court intervention is needed to keep a child safe but prior to the court filling.  The conferences provide for the joint contribution of family members, their supports, community partners, service providers, the child protective staff and anyone who can contribute information and resources that will assure the safety of the child.  It is a strength-based model, guided by three core values; children do best in families, families need the support of their community and the Child Welfare systems must work in partnership with the community to reach better outcomes for children and their families. You will also find  two forms, a ICSC Decision Summary and a Report, which are the documents used by the facilitator to record the safety plan that is developed at the Initial Child safety conference.  The Summary is written live during the conference while the report is the full documentation of the conference in the System. 

Enclosed are also examples of completed Summary plans which are prepared during the conference and provided to all key participants at the end of the conference.

Access these documents by clicking here.
